
1

David Dickson

From: AHRC Registrar <AHRC.Registrar@gov.ab.ca>
Sent: December 18, 2020 10:03 AM
To: David Dickson
Subject: Extension Granted for S2020/12/0301

The Commission has granted the Respondent to your complaint an extension to February 9,  2021, to provide their 
response to your complaint. The Commission is considering requests for extensions on a case by case basis, but given 
the unprecedented disruption to many businesses and organizations, in some cases, extensions that are longer than 
usual are being authorized. Your patience at this time is appreciated.  
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